
 

Friday 24th January 2025 

This week we have been learning about: 

English Reading:  vocabulary – finding descriptive vocabulary within our class reader “The 

Princess and the Bear King”.  

Discussing language used by authors to engage the reader. 

Role play/drama as the King & Princess. 

Writing in character – as the Princess or the King. 

Friday diary with a focus on interesting facts and vocabulary. 

Maths Obtaining a total in £ and p by adding prices. 

Making £1 in a variety of ways. 

Working through money challenges. 

Comparing lengths and heights. 

Science Visit from ‘Stitch the Tortoise’ - Owls class interviewed Sebe and found out lots of 

facts about looking after a pet tortoise.  We found out lots and want to know more!   

Homework task – please complete a sheet about a family pet.  

Other 

Subjects: 

PE:  continuing to choreograph moves for our dance – working on coordinating moves 

together to create a sequence.  Gymnastics – balance and shape. 

Geography:  why birds migrate from hot to cold places.  DT:  we made bird feeders 

for this weekend’s bird spot. 

Art:  Showing texture and pattern using charcoal. 

History:  How do events in the past shape the present day?  Quizlet on Walter Tull. 

Music/Computing:  scale and tempo on chrome music lab. 

RE: What do Christians believe the good news that Jesus brings about forgiveness? 

Handwriting:  we are focusing on the diagonal join in anticlockwise letters ng and dg. 

Other 

information  

SPELLING SHED – please continue to practise spelling rules with fun games and 

challenges (we reminded children how to log on and play games). 

PE days are Tuesday (gymnastics) and Thursday (dance).  Please come to school 

wearing PE kits on both days. 

As the weather continues to get cooler please remember to wear a waterproof coat, 

bring wellies and hats & gloves too! 

 

Home learning task  

This weekend is the RSPB bird watch – we made some cone and coconut bird feeders which came 

home and some are also around the school grounds.  We hope some of you will also take part in the 

bird count at home this weekend.  I sent home an identification sheet to record what you might see.  

You can also upload results at:  https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-

birdwatch/submission.   
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